
We were thrilled to see 
so many parents joining 
us throughout the week! 
A special thank you 
goes out to those who 
took part in the very 
competitive parent races 
— much to the delight  
of all of the children!

Reception 1 Subhan
Reception 2 Alayna
Larch Nali
Beech Hadi 
Willow Zahra
Maple Khadijah 
Woodlands Wareesha 
Chestnut Zainab
Ash Seher
Sycamore Daniella 
Elm Rahaf 
Oak Ana 
Deputy Principal Muskan (Oak)

Pupil Of The Week

Attendance 
Winners

Woodlands 
98.33%

Congratulations!
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What an incredible 
Sports Week 2025 we’ve 
had! It was filled with 
energy, enthusiasm and 
fun. Every class took 
part in a wide range of 
activities including 
archery, an obstacle 
course the Dr. Kershaw’s 
parkrun finishing with a 
whole school dance off!


